
From: Carol Richardson 
Sent: 26/07/2023 8:41:17 AM 
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox 
Subject: Development Application 

To Whom it may concern, 

I am writing to say NO to the Development Application {DA 2023/0868} this is inconsistent with 
the desired character of the area. 
Is this the future look we want for this beautiful area of Collaroy, and what street will be next. 

Most Sincerely, 

Bruce Richardson 

2023/469896


